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  Our Ref: FOI17310F 

Date: 3 August 2017 
Email: request-421952-988a3488@whatdotheyknow.com 

 
 
Dear Mr Alex Smith 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000  
 
I refer to your request for information made under the provisions of the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000. 
 
Request 

Please could you supply me with the following information? 
a) The aggregated, anonymised feedback that was given by the public to the "Slower is 
Safer, speed limits in Central South-West Birmingham" public consultation (referred to 
online at <https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/economy/central-sw/>); 
b) A list of all changes to the proposals for speed limit reductions in the area covered by 
the consultation that were made as a consequence of the consultation (i.e. the difference 
between the proposals being consulted on in the above-mentioned consultation, and the 
newer set of proposals being consulted on in the "20mph Area B2 - Traffic Regulation 
Order" public consultation, referred to online at 
<https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/economy/20mph-area-b2-tro/>). 
 

Response 
The consultation summary and changes, along with other information is presented in the 
Full Business Case and published on the Birmingham City Council website. This report 
has been approved by the Cabinet Members for Transport and Roads and Value for 
Money and Efficiency jointly with the Strategic Director for Economy. The reports, 
drawings and other information can be accessed at 
https://birmingham.cmis.uk.com/birmingham/Meetings/tabid/70/ctl/ViewMeetingPublic/mid/
397/Meeting/9727/Committee/10/Default.aspx 
 
Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 advises that information is “exempt 
information if it is easily accessible to the applicant by other means”. As Birmingham City 
Council has published the findings of the consultation on its web site and has provided you 
with a link to those documents, the Council will not be providing you this information in any 
other format. 
 
Review 
Complaints are handled by Birmingham City Council’s central FOI team in accordance with 
the Council’s complaints procedure. If you wish to make a complaint regarding this 
response you should contact the FOI Team at: foi.mailbox@birmingham.gov.uk  
Please ensure that you give the reasons for your complaint and quote the reference 
number FOI17310 to enable your enquiry to be located on our database. 
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If subsequently you are not satisfied with the Council’s decision you may apply to the 

Information Commissioner for a decision.  Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision 

unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the Council.  The 

Information Commissioner can be contacted at the following address www.ico.org.uk. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Business and Customer Support Team 

 
Data Protection Act 1998 
The information you have provided within your Freedom of Information request will be held on our database and may also be held within 
manual records for a period of 2 years from the date Birmingham City Council received your request. Any personal data that you provide to 
Birmingham City Council will be held in line with the requirements set out within the 
Data Protection Act 1998. 
 
Re use of Public Sector Information  
The information provided is subject to Birmingham City Council copyright, however, it may be re-used for personal, educational or non-
commercial purposes without further reference to the City Council. If the re-use is for other purposes, such as commercial re-use, you 
should notify the City Council in writing to seek approval or agree terms for re-use. Where Birmingham City Council does not hold the 
copyright, it has indicated the copyright holder. Permission for re-use should be sought from them directly.  
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